
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 563 

 

 

Chairman and members of the Judicial Proceedings Committee, I am here to introduce and voice 

my support for Senate Bill 563 – Maryland Police Training and Standards Commission – Use of 

Handcuffs –Body Attachments Policy. 

 

Senate Bill 563 would require the Maryland Police Training and Standards Commission to 

develop written policies on the appropriate use of handcuffs when taking a person into custody 

on a body attachment. 

 


